
German  professors  comment  on
the  Commission  Proposal  for  a
Regulation on Parenthood
Discussion  on  the  Commission  Proposal  for  a  Regulation  on  Parenthood   is
intensifying – recall the virtual workshop by Tobias Helms in February and the
current regular webinars on the proposal. Now, a group of German professors
(including Helms) that calls itself  “the Marburg group” has published critical
comments.  Their verdict:  “The Marburg Group welcomes the initiative of  the
Commission.  The  Group  embraces  the  overall  structure  of  the  Parenthood
Proposal.  Nevertheless,  it  suggests  some  fundamental  changes,  apart  from
technical amendments.”

For details, see here.
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